
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

In the week beginning 16th December, we will be making Shortbread biscuits. The ingredients will be: 

 Butter 

 Caster Sugar 

 Plain/Gluten free flour 

 

As teachers, we will provide the ingredients to make these, however, your children will be designing 

the decoration for their biscuit and will need to bring their chosen ingredients in on Wednesday 18th 

December. These will be Christmas themed.  Green, red, white icing and cake decorations may be 

needed if your child chooses them. Also, if you have any Christmas themed cake cutters, that we 

could borrow, please could these come into school on Monday 16th  ready for  Tuesday’s lesson. 

If your child has any food allergies to any of the ingredients, please inform us by Thursday 12th 

December.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Leah Howard    Carly Ciantar   Nikki Doinik  

 

 


